
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention THS Stakeholders: 

 
Do you want to help make important decisions about our school?  Can you 
commit to one meeting a month for two years? 

 
We are looking for School Advisory Council (SAC) members for the 2022-23 
school year! 

 
While all THS stakeholders are encouraged to attend SAC meetings, voting 
members are essential in assisting our school with important decisions that 
impact our students’ overall educational experience. Voting members can be 
parents/guardians, grandparents, students, community members, staff members, 
or business partners. Schools must ensure SAC membership is representative of 
the racial, ethnic, and economic diversity of their community. If you are 
interested in participating in Trenton High School’s SAC as a voting member, 
please complete the form below, detach and return to the front office no later than 
______________________________. 

 
Elections will take place through SurveyMonkey with a voting deadline of 
________________________ and new members will be contacted no later 
than ________________________ with more information. 

 
 

School Advisory Council Interest Form 
 
    Yes, I am interested in running for a voting position on SAC  
  
Name    
  
    No, I am not interested, but I would like to nominate the following person  
listed below:  
  
Name   Phone Number     
  
Category:  
 
  Parent/Grandparent       School Employee       Community       Student  

    
Child’s Name (if applicable)    
  
Telephone Number(s)      (Home)           (Cell)  
  
E-‐Mail Address    
  
On the back of this paper, please write a brief statement about yourself and  
why you would like to be on the SAC board.  (This statement will be 
published on the ballot to assist with voting)  



 


